
 
CIRCULAR 

IIS/JED/PRL/2023-24/35                                                                                                                       Date: September 09, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware the Girls’ Section of IIS, Jeddah was forced to opt for exceptional closure due to electricity issues and 

disruption in power supply. 

 

To rectify and restore trouble-free power supply to the building, a team of electricians and cablemen was outsourced 

for restoring the power. 

 

The installation and rectification work is now on the verge of completion and will be finally tested on Sunday 

(September 10, 2023) to ensure the readiness for the school to function in physical mode. 

 

In view of the above, it has been decided to resume the physical classes (III-XII) at  Girls’ Section building w.e.f. Monday, 

September 11, 2023 onwards. 

 

The SMC feels greatly obliged to all the parents for bearing the emergency closure of Girls’ Section due to unforeseen 

situation.  

 

  
(Dr. Muzaffar Hassan) 

      Principal 
 

 
Copy to: 

 

▪ VP-GS 
▪ COE & VP-BS – i/c 
▪ FO 
▪ AO 
▪ All HMs – BS & GS 
▪ Supervisor – KG Section  
▪ Office Superintendent 
▪ System Administrator 
▪ Accounts Section 
▪ Estate Section 
▪ Transport Section 
▪ School Website 
▪ All the Students  
▪ SMC for information 
 


